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mmmmm February 5,2007

Arthur Coccodrilli, Chairman
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street, 14th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101
Fax: 717-783-2664

Dear Mr. Coccodrilli:

I am writing on behalf of all puppies and dogs who currently suffer as a result of the
living conditions in puppy mills. Please address changes to the regulations that affect
dogs in puppy mills which include the following requirements:

• Doubling the minimum cage size.
• Requiring daily exercise outside of the cage
• Required heat when the temperature drops below 50 degrees.
• Required cooling (by fan or air conditioning) when the temperature rises above 85

degrees.
• Improving ventilation in kennel areas.
• Denying kennel licenses to individuals convicted of animal cruelty within the past

10 years.
• Better record keeping requirements for kennels.
• More effective dealing with unlicensed kennels.
• Clarification of the requirement for health certificates for all dogs entering this

Commonwealth from another state.
• Assure that dog control facilities authorized to receive grants under section 1002

of the act (3 P. S. § 459-1002(a)) would be exempt from the new quarantine and
space provisions of the regulations.

• Please exempt shelters from the kennel expansion and exercise requirements.
It is also important that foster homes should be exempt from kennel housing
requirements and instead have separate performance standards appropriate for
home care settings as their service is invaluable.

I and countless other citizens would be so grateful if the lives of all precious creatures can
be protected. Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

Susan Strieker
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Department of Agriculture
Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement
Attn: Mary Bender
2301 North Cameron Street
Harrisburg, PA 17110-9408
Fax: 717-772-4352

Dear Ms. Bender:

I am writing on behalf of all puppies and dogs who currently suffer as a result of the
living conditions in puppy mills. Please address changes to the regulations that affect
dogs in puppy mills which include the following requirements:

• Doubling the minimum cage size.
• Requiring daily exercise outside of the cage
• Required heat when the temperature drops below 50 degrees.
• Required cooling (by fan or air conditioning) when the temperature rises above 85

degrees.
• Improving ventilation in kennel areas.
• Denying kennel licenses to individuals convicted of animal cruelty within the past

10 years.
• Better record keeping requirements for kennels.
• More effective dealing with unlicensed kennels.
• Clarification of the requirement for health certificates for all dogs entering this

Commonwealth from another state.
• Assure that dog control facilities authorized to receive grants under section 1002

of the act (3 P. S. § 459-1002(a)) would be exempt from the new quarantine and
space provisions of the regulations.

• Please exempt shelters from the kennel expansion and exercise requirements.
It is also important that foster homes should be exempt from kennel housing
requirements and instead have separate performance standards appropriate for
home care settings as their service is invaluable.

I and countless other citizens would be so grateful if the lives of all precious creatures can
be protected. Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

Susan Strieker


